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Welcome to our 
Autumn/Winter Newsletter

Dear Supporter,
Welcome to our Autumn and Winter Newsletter, filled with 
exciting news of what’s been happening over the summer 
months and a variety of ways you can get involved over the 
Christmas period and beyond. 

I am delighted that our Light Up a Life service will take place 
at St Thomas’s Church, Salisbury on Sunday 27th November. 
Kindly sponsored by Parker Bullen Solicitors, the service will 
offer supporters the time to remember and celebrate the lives 
of Family and friends, with the opportunity to light a candle in 
memory, a particularly poignant part of the service. 

At the service this year, we will also take time to remember a 
special friend of the hospice – please see page 4 to hear how 
Andy Thomas was unstinting in his loyal support of the charity.
To donate towards our Light Up a Life appeal or RSVP to the 
event, please use the enclosed form. 

As we move into the New Year we will be holding our first 
Make A Will campaign. In partnership with local law firms, 
the scheme will offer supporters the opportunity to write or 
update their Will in return for a donation to Salisbury Hospice. 
To find out more please see page 7.

We are also pleased to have some exciting events and 
challenges coming up, please see page 16. The ‘Firewalk’ 
is back, bigger and better and will this time include the 
‘Glasswalk’. In addition, you’ll also find information about our 
exhilarating wing walk, which is certainly a challenge worthy 
of any bucket list!

Finally, it would be remiss of me not to mention the impact 
that the rising cost of living is having on our fundraising. 
I want to reassure supporters that we are as prepared as 
we can be for what we expect to be a hugely challenging 
period ahead but to also share that we are not immune from 
the effect this is having on our ability to raise funds. As our 
hospice team continue to support the most vulnerable people 
in our community, your support is more important than ever. 
If you wish to make a donation to Salisbury Hospice Charity 
through this newsletter, please use the Light Up a Life appeal 
form enclosed. 

Thank you for everything you do to support Salisbury Hospice, 
it is only thanks to your ongoing generosity that local people 
have access to the very best care when they need it the most.

Paula Flower
Head of Fundraising

Salisbury Hospice Charity
Salisbury Hospice, Odstock Road
Salisbury, SP2 8BJ
Telephone: 01722 416353
Email: info@salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk
www.salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk

     faceboook.com/SalisburyHospice
     twitter.com/salisburySHC
     instagram.com/salisburyhospicecharity
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This newsletter is produced twice a year. If you have any comments we would  
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advertise in future editions, please call 01706 719 972 or visit romafundraising.co.uk
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Andy Thomas was an outstanding hospice volunteer and when 
he passed away earlier this year we lost a great friend and 
supporter. 
Andy’s support stretches back almost 20 years to when he 
organised the first of many ‘Andy Thomas Golf Days’. Andy, 
along with wife Lesley and son Glen, organised numerous golf 
days, which raised more than £18,000 for the hospice. When 
he decided to call time on the golf days Andy’s fundraising 
continued, with a cabaret night, skittles nights and an abseil 
down the Spinnaker Tower.

Andy and his family initially decided to support the hospice 
following the sad passing of his sister in law, who was cared 
for by the hospice team. They were grateful for the care she 
received and the support they were given. 

Glen, Andy’s son recalls “We were sat having takeaway 
pizza in the family room and I remember us discussing that 
we needed to do something. It started out as a walk from 
Salisbury bus station to Amesbury bus station, taking in 
Stonehenge. It was on this walk my dad suggested the golf 
day”

Andy was always much more than just a fundraiser. He was 
the volunteer we could always rely on to help at any of our 
charity events.  Whether he was putting up signs to advertise 
them or tirelessly working on the day, his support was 
invaluable. Over the years he made himself indispensable to 
the organisation of the Wessex Country Fair, Christmas Tree 
Collection, Bubble Rush, and much more.

One of the events closest to Andy’s heart was our annual 
Light Up a Life Christmas service.  Along with close friend 
Nick Hosking, who we sadly lost in 2018, Andy made it his 
personal mission to ensure that a Christmas tree was erected 
and decorated by the hospice entrance each year. Even as his 
health deteriorated, he still coordinated others to ensure the
tree was in place.

Andy was simply an extraordinary supporter of the hospice. We will miss him so much, not only 
for his incredible support, but also for his many visits to the Charity office where his wit and 
straight talking were greatly appreciated!

Remembering Andy

Glen and Andy Thomas.
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Each week, for just £1, you could win one of 203 prizes ranging from £10-£1,000, plus a 
rollover of up to £25,000!

Your Hospice Lottery’s weekly lottery draw is a fun and exciting way to support Salisbury 
Hospice, giving you the opportunity to win cash prizes! Our hospice relies on the regular 
income we get from local people playing the lottery!

Play our Lottery

How to play
There are a number of ways to sign up to play every week
Sign up online with Your Hospice Lottery at www.yourhospicelottery.org.uk
By direct debit for as little as £4.34 a month
To pay over the phone, please call the Your Hospice Lottery office on 0800 285 1390 to arrange your membership.
Your Hospice Lottery does not accept credit cards 
Visit www.yourhospicelottery.org.uk or call 0800 285 1390 for further details 

How does it work?
One entry in the weekly draw is £1 
You can purchase multiple entries if you wish
You will be allocated a unique lottery number
Your number(s) will be entered into the draw every week for which you have paid If you want to play in just one 
draw, you can purchase a single ticket
Each week, there is one £1,000 prize, one £250 prize, one £25 prize and 200 prizes of £10
The rollover prize of £500 is selected from random numbers and could rollover up to a maximum of £25,000

You will be sent a notification should you win, and your winnings will be transferred to your lottery account. You will have to sign up for a lottery 
account to withdraw your winning funds. If you don’t have an email, a cheque will be posted to the address Your Hospice Lottery have on record for you, 
so make sure that you keep your address updated

You must be 18 or over to join the lottery
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Salisbury Hospice Charity’s invaluable Make A Will Month is taking place 
between 1st – 28th February 2023, encouraging local people to make or 
amend their Will in return for a charitable donation.  
Has there been a recent change in your circumstances such as, 
moving house, new baby, retirement, divorce, marriage or have you 
become a grandparent?

If so, now is the perfect time to make or update your Will. 

Salisbury Hospice Charity’s invaluable Make A Will month is taking 
place between 1st – 28th February 2023, encouraging local people 
to make or amend their Will in return for a charitable donation.  
Like many charities, we rely heavily on gifts left in Wills.

Gifts in Wills are vital to the work of Salisbury Hospice. The care 
and support provide by Salisbury Hospice is free of charge to 
anyone who may need it, and we want to be here to ensure that 
people in our local community have access to the best end of life 
care now and in the future too. By leaving a gift in your Will to 
us, you can help us safeguard future services. You don’t have to 
be wealthy to do this, any amount, large or small, is extremely 
valuable to us and will be put to excellent use.  Every penny really 
does count!

Law firms taking part in Make a Will month have kindly agreed to 
waive their normal Will writing fee for the preparation of a basic or 
standard Will in return for a donation to Salisbury Hospice Charity.

Participating law firms and further information will be available on 
our website soon.

For further information or to register your interest call Katie on 
01722 416353 or email katie.j@salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk

The team here at Salisbury Hospice would like to invite you 
to join us for our Light up a Life service, which this year will 
be held at St Thomas’s Church, Salisbury on Sunday 27th 
November at 2pm.
Every year Light up a Life helps families to remember and 
celebrate the lives of those they have lost, at what is often a 
difficult time of year for the bereaved. At the event, you will 
be invited to light a candle in memory of someone special.  
Each light symbolises and celebrates the life of that person, 
remembering precious moments and memories.
This year, we are delighted to host the event in the heart of our 
community at St Thomas’s Church. The service will include 
readings and carols, followed by mulled wine and mince pies.
You do not need to have experienced hospice care to attend 
the service or make a dedication. We welcome all from our 
community who wish to remember and celebrate the life of 
someone who is no longer with us, but always in our thoughts.

Make a Will Month

St Thomas Church, Salisbury.

We welcome dedications and donations. The money raised 
from our Light Up a Life appeal helps fund the support we 
offer to patients and families facing terminal and life-limiting 
illness. It allows us to support families at a time when they 
need it most. 
You can donate to this appeal through the enclosed appeal 
form. 
If you would like to dedicate a message to a loved 
one, please do so online by visiting: salisburyhospice.
dedicationpage.org/lightupalife 
This year’s Light up a Life service is kindly sponsored by 
Parker Bullen Solicitors. 

Light Up a Life
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Never Again Garden Party
The inimitable and utterly superb 
Toukie Sheldon and her family were 
‘again’ hosting the ‘Never Again’ Garden 
Party in May. Amongst dodging the rain 
showers and eating homemade burgers 
and scones – a phenomenal £4368 was 
raised! 

Art with Heart
Jill Crossley organised the 
creative “Art with Heart” event 
in memory of her friend Judy 
Mack, raising £1284. We would 
like to say a huge thank you to 
Jill, her team of helpers and all 
the generous local artists who 
so kindly donated pieces of art. 

Community Update

Open Garden 
In September, Sir Henry and Lady Rumbold once again opened 
their magnificent gardens to host the Open Garden at Hatch 
House, Tisbury. The ever-popular day, including the renowned 
pre-loved clothes marquee along with many other stalls, was 
blessed with glorious weather and raised in excess of £20,000. 
Our wonderful Tisbury fundraising committee work tirelessly 
to make this event such a success; we would like to thank them 
along with the many hardworking volunteers who make the 
magic happen and of course Sir Henry and Lady Rumbold for 
their continued generosity. 

Fabulous Family Fun Day 
The 8th annual Fabulous 
Family Fun Day, in memory 
of Lyn Futcher and kindly 
sponsored by the Hendy 
Group, took place on 
Saturday 8th May. The day 

saw 16 football and 8 touch rugby teams play tournaments, 
together with family entertainment including a live music, 
children’s entertainment and a beer festival. The day exceeded 
all expectations with record attendance and the most ever raised, 
more than £20,000! Huge thanks must go to the incredibly 
hardworking committee and to 
Salisbury Rugby Club for the use of their clubhouse and grounds.  
This wonderful event is back next year on Saturday 13th May….one 
not to miss! 

Bohemia
Jim and Pam Butt hosted an Open Garden of their fabulous 
Bohemia home on 30th July. The glorious sunshine was the 
perfect backdrop their garden, whilst being serenaded by a band, 
and getting up close to an emu, giant tortoise and huge array of 
other animals and birds. Raising an impressive £1800 from an 
event that was only in the planning for a couple of weeks, we 
thank you both! 

Book Stall 
Chris Child, and his ‘band of merry 
men and women’ have been running 
their book stall on Salisbury’s Charter 
Market. Always there for a chat with 
a smile, they are raising money for 
us regularly – currently up to around 
£1000! Please do support them with 

buying or donating – see dates for your diary!

Teffont Show
27th August saw a return of the glorious Teffont 
Village Show – which Salisbury Hospice Charity 
were invited to take part in again. The idyllic 
setting really is a wonderful event for the team 
to go along to, and the conversations had about 
the Hospice and our fundraising are enormously 
insightful.

NCS
Two separate groups of young people, all part of the National 
Citizenship Scheme, showed interest, respect and empathy for 
the work of the Hospice when presented to over the summer. 
Community projects from both teams in the course of 2 separate 
weeks raised an impressive £1250 – we thank these young people 
for their compassion and contributions to our fundraising.

Sports and Challenges
So many wonderful supporters have put their bodies on the line 
over the spring and summer to raise funds for Salisbury Hospice, 
in memory of their loved ones. Liam Sheridan and Team Purple 
completed the 3 Peaks Challenge, Andy & Jasmine Meaden entered 
the Blenheim Place Triathlon, Paul Bevan and Minna ran the 
London Vitality 10K, The 3C’s Runners ran the New Forest 10k/Half 
Marathon and Team HikingHadrians4Hospice walked the length of 
Hadrian’s wall. Collectively these fearless fundraisers have raised 
an astonishing £10,000! Thank you all, you are a total inspiration.

If you are considering a sponsored challenge for Salisbury Hospice 
and would like some friendly advice, please contact 
tamsin@salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk or call 07715 639842

We’d also like to thank these wonderful supporters who have 
recently held events for us in the community:
Gordon Ashworth – Upavon Golf Club & Stonehenge Inn - £1165 
Lisa Read – Casino Ball - £1600
Sarah Frampton – Joyfest - £1800
Grovely Riding Centre Annual Memorial Show - £1299

If you are inspired to fundraise in your community 
please contact alex@salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk 
or call 07946 032965 for an informal chat 
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Nationwide Building Society, 
Salisbury has gone above and 
beyond for Salisbury Hospice 
Charity through their charity 
partnership, providing support 
and vital income to the hospice. 

Following a talk provided by our corporate fundraiser Louise, 
the staff at Nationwide, Salisbury, voted for Salisbury Hospice 
Charity to become their charity partner for the year. Three 
years later and the staff raised over a staggering £15,000!

Nationwide have held numerous fundraisers from Christmas 
Jumper Day, their renowned cake sale, wreath making, My 
Ride London, 2.6 challenge and a branch fitness to support 
their brave trekkers taking on the Jurassic Coast Challenge.

This fantastic team has not only fundraised over £15,000 
for the hospice but also helped in numerous other ways, 
such as donating toys to children affected by bereavement, 
volunteering, assisting with events, decorating our fundraising 
office and maintenance of the hospice garden! 

This partnership has become so successful that our corporate 
fundraiser now works with the managers from Ringwood, 
Fordingbridge and Amesbury Branches of Nationwide Building 
Society, as well as the Salisbury Branch. 

If you work for a business that would like to know more about 
charity partnerships then please contact 
louise@salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk

Corporate Partnerships

“What started three years ago as a partnership 
supporting Salisbury Hospice for one year has grown 
and flourished into a relationship better than we could 
have imagined. Salisbury Hospice are part of our 
wider family and community, and I could not see a 
time where we don’t continue to build on the success 
in the most challenging of times. From fundraising, 
to volunteering, we’ve laughed, we’ve cried, what a 
journey this has been. No one deserves it more than 
Salisbury Hospice and nothing is more rewarding 
when we get to see, first hand, what our support 
means to our wonderful hospice. I’m excited about the 
events, excitement and love and support we can share 
moving forward…this is just the start!”-

Lee Syrett - Senior Branch Manager

We could not be more grateful for the continuous 
and kind support we receive from the Nationwide 
teams. These teams are a real credit to Nationwide 
Building Society. They are real advocates of the 
hospice, spreading the word on the vital care that 
is provided. They have achieved so much whilst 
maintaining their day jobs and we are completely in 
awe of their efforts” 
Louise Compton - Corporate Fundraiser

We would also like to thank our new partners Trethowans 
Solicitors, their marketing executive Laura Jacobs said 
‘Salisbury Hospice is a charity providing vital support to the 
local community and one we are proud to help fundraise for. 
The firm holds a strong personal connection with the hospice 
as we have had staff members, friends and family members 
who have received the support of the hospice. The charity 
holds a particular place in our hearts and we are delighted to 
support the hospice as our chosen charity.’

In spring 2023, Louise will be holding an event called FUSE 
where everyone is welcome to come along and have a fun 
evening, she looks forward to welcoming you and telling you 
more about her role in the charity. 
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One donation, twice the impact
We are pleased to be taking part in the Big Give Christmas Challenge again this year. 
Every penny raised will go towards supporting flexible Hospice at Home night time care. 
Salisbury Hospice is the only provider of specialist end of life night time care in Wiltshire.

Last year we raised £19,553.75 through the campaign and we hope to raise £30,000 this year so we can 
support more families at the time they need it the most. 

Our Hospice at Home service provides crucial end of life care nursing for individuals wishing to live their 
final days in the comfort of their own home surrounded by family and all that is familiar. 
Help us ensure people can stay at home for their last Christmas.

The challenge begins at midday on the 29th November ‘Giving Tuesday’ and there will be 7 days to submit a 
donation.  Every donation made to our campaign from 29th November - 6th December  will be doubled. 

How it works 
We have been lucky to secure pledges from several regular donors to match your donations. However we 
will only receive these pledges if you donate. For every pound you donate another £1 will be added to the 
fundraising pot, giving you an extra reason to give!

How to donate
Please visit our website salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk/christmaschallenge or call our fundraising office on 
01722 416353

Each year we support 200 patients and their families at home 

£25 will pay for travel costs for a nurse on a Hospice at Home visit
£50 will pay towards specialised supplies to ensure the comfort of a patient overnight
£128 will give a full night of essential Hospice at Home nursing care
£500 will pay to train a specialist night time carer
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Christmas Cards 2022
With the festive season soon upon us, we are delighted to announce that 
our 2022 Christmas cards are now available to purchase.
Choose from our lovely range of cards; whether you like 
contemporary, traditional, religious or cute animal designs, 
there is something for everyone.   This year we have 
removed glitter and foil from all of our cards, meaning they 
can be fully recycled.

Each year we choose a Salisbury Cathedral image and this 
year’s design which beautifully captures the cathedral on a 
snowy day, has been very kindly supplied by Jeff Welch.

At only £4.00 for a pack of 10, sending our cards is the 
perfect way to support the invaluable work of the Hospice, 
whilst sending Christmas cheer to families and friends.

Cards can be purchased using the enclosed order 
form, through our online shop or at various retail 
outlets across the city. For a list of these outlets and 
any further information, please visit our website on:  
salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk.

Christmas Tree Collection & Recycling
Let us deal with the hassle of disposing of your real Christmas Tree 
in an environmentally friendly way. 
Our ever popular Christmas Tree Collection and recycling 
initiative is back again from 13th – 15th January 2023 in 
postcode areas SP1, SP2, SP3, SP4, SP5, SP6, SP7, SP9 
and (new for this year) SP11 7, SP11 8, SO20 6, SO20 8
In return for a donation, we will collect and recycle your 
trees, turning them into chippings or compost, with the help 
of our team of wonderful volunteers. 

For more information and to register your tree for collection 
visit our website or www.salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk/
christmastrees. Registration opens 15th November, and 
will close at midnight on 8th January.

Kindly sponsored by Step Associates Ltd



14 Autumn/Winter 2022  



www.salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk   15 

On Saturday 6th of August, we were 
delighted to host once again our 
annual Wessex Country Fair event on 
the beautiful grounds of Wilton House 
Estate. 

The fair was back 
bigger and better than 
ever following a two-
year break caused 
by the pandemic, 
with new evening 
entertainment from 
some fantastic local 

performers and a headline performance from West Country 
Legends, The Wurzels!

There was something for everyone at this year’s event 
including; live music, arena acts, dog show, a wide range of 
trading stalls, inflatables, agricultural displays, as well as 
displays of vintage cars 
and steam vehicles. The 
Hospice Village, run by 
the hospice’s very own 
staff and volunteers, was 
a great success, giving 
people the opportunity 
to learn more about 
the vital, end-of-life services the hospice provides to the 
community. Attendees participated in some of the therapies 

our patients experience 
such as pebble painting, 
horticultural therapy and craft 
activities, some even had a 
massage from one of Salisbury 
Hospice’s experienced 
complementary therapists.

The Wessex Country Fair, 
welcomed around 4,000 people 

and raised an incredible £60,000 for Salisbury Hospice. 
Events Fundraiser, Abi Blake said: ‘We are so grateful that so 
many of the local community turned out to support the event, 
which has raised a great amount for Salisbury Hospice. The 
event has also helped us build more awareness of the hospice 
locally. We would like to thank everyone who helped make the 
day such a success, especially our tremendous volunteers. 

This event would not be possible without the incredible 
support of the team at Wilton House Estate and the kind 
permission of the Earl and Countess of Pembroke
*Photos by Donald Capewell and Spencer Mulholland

Wessex County Fair
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We are looking for a team of daredevils to face their 
fears, and take on our Fire and Glass Walk on Friday 
17th February 2023 in front of the stunning back drop of 
Salisbury Guildhall. 

As a fearless fundraiser you can choose to do either or 
both of these ultimate daring challenges…..
Fire Walk:  to walk 15ft over hot coals at 550 degrees 
Celsius!
Glass Walk: to walk barefoot across hundreds of razor 
sharp broken glass bottles. 

It sounds tough but don’t fear; to undertake this unique 
mind-over-matter challenge, you will be supported by 
UK FireWalk one of the UK’s leading Fire and Glass Walk 
companies. You will receive intense training and expert 
tuition from Scott Bell, the twice Guinness World Record 
holder for the ‘Greatest Fire Walking Distance’ by walking 
328 feet on burning coals. So don’t worry, you will be in 
safe hands! 

Registration is £30 for either the Fire or Glass Walk 
or £50 for both. Age restrictions are 12+. We ask 
that each brave participant raise a minimum of £100 
in sponsorship for one challenge or £150 for both 
challenges. Numbers are limited so register soon to 
avoid disappointment. 

To register, please visit our website.  Once registered you 
will receive a sponsorship pack, including guidelines and 
further information.

This event is proudly sponsored by Nucleus

Wing Walking
An exhilarating aerial experience!
Would you like to take on a new challenge to raise funds for the 
Salisbury Hospice Charity? We will be hosting a Wing Walking 
day at Compton Abbas airfield on 3rd September 2023. 

To clarify, you don’t actually walk on the wings of the plane. 
Instead, you are securely fastened in to a seat which sits on 
the top wing of a biplane. From here you can enjoy spectacular 
views of the area surrounding Compton Abbas whilst facing the 
full force of the elements!

If wing walking is a bit too extreme for you, we are also looking 
for skydivers to join us on either the 1st or 2nd of April at Go 
Skydive in Salisbury. This is an unforgettable experience you 
can share with a group of fellow fundraisers.  

For further details or to book your place at either of these 
events please contact, moyra@salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk. 

Calling all Daredevils!



www.salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk   17 

We were delighted to host a visit from The 
Right Worshipful the Mayor of the City 
of Salisbury, Councillor Tom Corbin, his 
Consort Mrs Caroline Corbin and the Deputy 
Mayor of Salisbury, Councillor Atiqul Hoque.

The tour began in the hospice gardens, a beautiful tranquil 
area tended by volunteers and used by families patients and 
staff.

We then moved inside where the group were given a tour 
of the in patient unit and introduced to key members of the 
hospice team who chatted about their roles, their passion for 
what they do and shared some wonderful stories about the 
support and care they give to patients and their families. 

The Mayor had the following to say about the visit, “I was very 
pleased to be given a guided tour of Salisbury Hospice. I had 
a wonderful opportunity to meet with staff and volunteers 
to learn and understand how they support people with life 
limiting illnesses and give support to their family members 
both at home and in the hospice. It was also very interesting to 
learn of the support being given to healthcare professionals in 
SDH by the hospice team. I could see the amazing value given 
at a difficult time in people’s lives and see the work effort 
and energy from the volunteers and see how welcoming the 
hospice is.”

We finalised the visit with tea and cakes in the conservatory, a 
beautiful sunny room, in the heart of the hospice, used by staff, 
patients and their families. 

We would like to thank our visitors for their kind support and 
look forward to working with them as we share the important 
role the hospice plays within the community and highlight 
the work of Salisbury Hospice Charity, as each year we aim to 
raise 50% of the annual running costs.

Mayoral Visit

‘A large part of what we do is about helping people put plans in place for 
their future.  Having those conversations enables people to be treated as an 
individual and to have choice about how they want the end of their life to be’. 
Helen Hayward, Hospice Consultant
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Five days, 12 trekkers, 30 miles on foot, 2690 feet elevation and 
£35,000 raised for Salisbury Hospice Charity.

During the first week of September, 
twelve incredible people completed 
three stages of the Mont Blanc 
tour in aid of Salisbury Hospice 
Charity. Many of these determined 
individuals signed up for the 
charity trek in October 2019. After 
several date changes due to the 
recent pandemic, the trek finally 
went ahead with much anticipation. 

Michelle and Tommy Reid, 
who signed up in October 2019 
and who dedicated the trek to 
Michelle’s Mum, who died in the 
hospice, said “We can’t believe 
we are here and that we have 
done it, after everything that has 
happened!”

The trek started at Courmayeur, 
Italy, the base of Col de Ferret, 
which meant an immediate and 
steep climb at an already high 
altitude, which proved challenging 
for most members of the group. 

But working together as a team, with serious amounts of 
encouragement and banter, the whole group reached the 
summit, the equivalent of climbing Salisbury Cathedral spire 
seven times!

Day Two followed the Dranse de Ferret 
through the valley, amongst beautiful 
forests, traditional Swiss villages 
and farms, before climbing steeply to 
Champex. There were some challenging 
ascents and sharp descents but again, 
with the support and encouragement of 
the group, six hours of trekking later, the 
group arrived in Champex, and the braver 
enjoyed a very fresh swim in Champex Lac.

The third and final day of the trek presented a few challenges 
for already tired and tight muscles – approximately 10.5 miles 

to cover, including a long steady climb 
reaching a maximum elevation of 2575 
feet. This included some crossing 
points so steep and dangerous they 
were supported by metal chains along 
the side of the mountain.

Shortly after 2.30pm, and an 
hour ahead of schedule, a 
weary, emotional, triumphant 
group of trekkers arrived 
at Col de Forclaz, having 
completed the challenge they 
had set themselves – some 
three years ago, some only 
six months ago. Some with 
many miles of training in 
their legs, some with the 
added advantage of having 
hills to train on. All with the 
determination, courage, motivation and intent to do it.

Mark Williams said “Suzi 
and I are delighted to 
have helped support 
the amazing team at the 
Salisbury Hospice. As 
trekking newbies, we were 
a little apprehensive but the 
whole trip was an amazing 

experience and no doubt it will be the first of many! Feel good 
factor - 100%!!! Thank you team Hospice”.

“We are in awe of the determination of this extraordinary 
group of individuals. The money they have raised from this 
trek will greatly benefit Salisbury Hospice. A huge thank you 
to all our trekkers.” 

Moyra Rowney, Events Fundraiser

Mont Blanc Trekkers Raise £35k
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Amazon Smile
Did you know you can give even more this Christmas 
at no extra cost to you by signing up to Amazon 
smile? With each eligible purchase you make, 
you will be making a small donation to Salisbury 
Hospice!
Sign up at www.smile.amazon.co.uk

EasyFundraising 
If you’re planning on doing your Christmas shopping 
online, sign up to Easyfundraising and turn your 
shopping into donations. 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk

GiveaCar
Do you own a vehicle that you want to sell or get rid 
of? Then please think about donating it to us through 
Giveacar!
They provide a nationwide FREE service which 
includes the collection of your vehicle.
Visit www.giveacar.co.uk for further details or call 
020 7736 4242, quoting Salisbury Hospice Charity.

Payroll Giving 
Donating to charities tax-free directly through your salary, 
Payroll Giving, is the most tax-efficient way to give.
Email Louise@salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk or 
speak to your payroll team

Recycle 4 Charity
Recycle your ink cartridges via our Recycle4Charity 
programme. To start, all you need to do is go to the 
link below and sign up.
www.recycle4charity.co.uk

Regular Giving 
A small monthly donation can make a big difference, 
knowing we have regular income that we can rely on 
allows us to secure future service. However much 
you can give, be rest assured that it will be spent in 
the best possible way. 
www.salisburyhospicecharity.org.uk

Sharegift 
Small shareholdings are often worth less than they 
would cost to sell but did you know you can donate 
them and help raise funds for Salisbury Hospice? 
Donating shares can be a very tax efficient way to 
give. 
www.sharegift.org 

Dates for your Diary

19th November
‘Let’s Sing!’ – Good Afternoon Choir
 with Bath Male Voice Choir, 
St Thomas’ Church, Salisbury

26th November
Charity Book Stall 
Salisbury Charter Market

27th November
Light up a Life
St Thomas’s Church, Salisbury

29th November  – 6th December
The Big Give Christmas Appeal

5th December 
New Sarum Singers Concert
Bemerton Methodist Church

1st – 28th February 2023 
Make Your Will Month 

13th - 15th January 
Christmas Tree Collection

17th February
Fire and Glass Walk
Salisbury Guildhall

1st and 2nd April 
Skydive Weekend

22nd April
Celebration Walk

1st May 
May Day Car Boot Sale, 
Salisbury Rugby Club  

13th May 
Fabulous Family Fun Day
Salisbury Rugby Club 

3rd September 2023
Wing Walk

Easy Ways to Support Us
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